
 
 

 

 

 

School Council Update 
 
Over the course of the Spring Term, our School 
Council have met on a number of occasions to 
review the lunchtime experience for the children of 
Newchurch.   
 
They have looked at: 

 The layout of tables 

 Reorganisation of the procedures for 

entering the hall and lining up for lunch 

 Provision for diners who like to take a little 

longer than others 

 The timings of the lunchtimes and the 

staggering of classes into the hall 

 The choice of options available for school 

dinners 

The team have worked together to look at a 
timetable for classes to have the opportunity to 
mix, calling it ‘Family Fridays’ where the two classes 
in the hall can sit and enjoy lunch together if they 
wish instead of being just with their own classes. 
The classes will change each half term. 
 
They have decided they would like to set the hall up 
as a restaurant with the cutlery and drinks on the 
tables and even requested red and white 
tablecloths. 
 
School Council members from each class have 
surveyed their classmates regarding the food 
choices they have at lunchtime and gathered 
further opintions. 
 

The next steps are: 

 Meet with Jayne, our cook, and discuss 

lunchtime choices 

 Set up the hall as a restaurant and let classes 

see the changes 

 Communicate the changes to the whole 

school through an assembly 
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Watch this space for more updates from our School 

Council. 
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